
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  [mailto: ]  
Sent: 13 May 2018 13:59 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade Road Proposal 
 
 
Reference: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing to show my concern regarding the stopping up of Princes Parade in 
Hythe, Kent. What architectural mystery prevents the proposed development 
incorporating Princes Parade in the new scheme. A scheme which local people don't 
want could have the impact lessened by not closing Hythe's favourite road. To then 
destroy the wildlife habitat and a major factor in why people choose to move to Hythe 
by building a road alongside the Royal Military Canal is surely unacceptable. 
 
Please, is it possible for the stopping up order and development planning application 
to be considered together so the Secretary of State gets an overall picture of local 
people's concerns. 
 
Yours in hope, 
 
David Clarey 
 

 
 
 




